From the Guidance Department:

Mrs. Dover, Mrs. Gregory,
Mr. Reynolds, Mr. Hamilton
Mrs. Kelley, Registrar
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LHS Guidance Dept. would like you to

join Rambler Class of 2017!

To receive messages via lext text

@rambleri7 to 81010. You can opt- 81010

out of messages at anybme by

replying, ‘unsubscrice @rambler1?

Troub'e using 810107 Try texting

@rambler17 to (762) 338-2617 @rambler17

instead.

Senior Newsletter

“...Ready for
College, Ready for
Work, Ready for
Life!”
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Or lo receive messages via emal, send
anemalto
rambleri7@mail.remind.com. To
unsubscribe, raply with ‘'unsubscribe’ in
the subject line.

verve rambleriZ@mail remind.com

sumect (You con leave the subject Blank)

Fall 2016

Remember to listen to
Mr. Culberson’s
announcements for
important
Scholarship

Information.

Check our school
website for updated
scholarship
information:

lhs.walkerschools.org

r

Set Goals!

Make a list of goals you want to achieve. Make a plan to meet these goals. If you get off
track, re-evaluate and come up with another plan. It never, ever hurts to have a backup
plan! Sometimes that plan turns out to be even better than the original.




Fall 2016 ACT Test Dates

http://www .actstudent.org

Registration Late Registration
Test Date Deadline Deadline
September 10, 2016  August 5, 2016 August 6-9, 2016

October 22, 2016 September 16, 2016  September 17-30, 2016
December 10, 2016  November 4, 2016 November 5-18, 2016

The ACT is offered here at LHS in September AND October!
A Note About Testing

You basically have four ACT test dates left that you could potentially use for college
admissions: September, October, December, or February.
Early Decision or Early Action Deadlines and ACT Test Dates:

If you're looking to apply Early Decision or Early Action (meaning for the most part,
application deadlines between October 1 and December 15), you only have two ACT test
dates left: September and October (and October is pushing it for the November deadlines).
Most schools with Early Decision or Early Action options will allow students to submit
October scores, but keep in mind you may have to submit your application before you get
your scores, and it will be incomplete until your scores arrive. So don’t count on October as
anything but a backup if you are applying Early; September is the ACT test date for you. Of
course, it's not a bad idea to sign up for October as well when you sign up for September.
Registration deadlines for October will have passed by the time you get your September
scores.

Remember that students on free/reduced lunch are entitled to
TWO fee waivers during their high school career. Please see a
Guidance Counselor if you qualify for a waiver!

MISSION SUPPORT SPECIALIST G—e;tu
o Involved
The Mission Support Specialist is here to help you on your path to
graduation. Mrs. Portwood’s job is to assist students overcome Colleges and Scholarship
obstacles they face. If you have any questions or need help, please committees agree that the
stop by and talk with her in the front office (next to Mr. Reynolds). most well rounded students

do more to be successful than
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. many opportunities for you to
be involved in extra-curricular
activities. Keep a list of these
involvements for your
scholarship and college
applications.

Welcome Mr. Hamilton!

LIS is excited to welcome Mr. Hamilton to our
Guidance Department. Ie brings a wealth of unique
experiences such as athletics and military that will be

beneficial to our students.

There will be a Senior meeting for ALL Seniors and their
parents August 30™ at 5:30 PM in the auditorium.




